

Joan Slingsby and her sister-in-law, Judy Bennett, at Buy Low selling tickets **50/50** September 14/2025 (power outage day). Sales were a bit slow but still it was nice to visit with everyone. Line ups were long at the deli and the washroom when 3 buses came in.

We still have some books yet to sell. Members are asked to turn in all money and sold books asap so we have a better idea where we are at. Please note: Sharon has not booked any more days to sell at Buy Low.



The **Thrift Shop** volunteers have had a very busy summer with lots of donations. Hours are spent sorting, pricing and displaying all the treasures they receive. They also willingly take requests for many different items and more often than not they are able to fill these orders. Their customers are delighted when they receive a call to let them know that ?????? is at the shop waiting for them. This is what we call customer service! Well done.

Dr Helmcken Memorial Hospital Auxiliary Editor: Gail Capostinsky – Igcapo@gmail.com President: Carol Pastorek – cpastore@telus.net Web page: dhmha.weebly.com

